



Berry Elementary Students Will Receive Free Computers 

What: All first-graders at Berry Elementary School will receive a free computer.  The TechnoCycle 2012 Outreach program will provide more than 100 refurbished internet-ready computers to students.   TechnoCycle is committed to working with the community to promote an eco-friendly environment both through the re-use of equipment and through its sponsorship of green initiatives.

Who:  Berry Elementary first-grade students, teachers, and administrators, and TechnoCycle represenatives
When: Saturday, September 22, 2012 at 8:30 a.m.

Where: Berry Elementary School, 2310 Berry 

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 279 schools and more than 203,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
